MOTILAL NEHRU COLLEGE: NEW DELHI

16.02.2022

NOTICE FOR STUDENTS REGARDING HOLDING OF CLASSES

In reference to the Office Order Estbli(i)/330/Covid/19/M/2020/32 dated
oth February, 2022 regarding holding of classes, it is for information of all the
students that following decisions have been on the above subject. Students are
informed to comply the same:

1. Classes of First year students, presently in Ist Semester, will have their
classes through Online Mode only for this semester. In case of any need
to interact with their teachers and for work in office/library, the students
may visit the college between 11.00 a.m. and 1.00 p.m. on every Friday,
only.

2. Classes of First year students in lind Semester, will have their classes
through Offline mode.

3. All the classes of lind year and llird year students (Semester-1V & VI) will be
through Offline Mode wef 17.2.2022.

Students are requiréd to adhere the notification of University that specifies
ensuring COVID appropriate behavior in the college all the times.
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